

Lawn Primary & Nursery School

Headteacher - Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawns, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk nursery@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk

10 September 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Royal Ballet School's Primary Steps Programme

We are excited to announce that we have booked a trip for Year 3 to the Wyvern Theatre on Tuesday 24th September 2024.

Lawn Primary School will be working in partnership with The Royal Ballet School's Primary Steps Programme. Specialist teachers from this world-famous organisation will be visiting our school, delivering a unique educational experience through five weeks of creative ballet workshops for all year 3 pupils. These workshops will take place on Wednesday mornings and the children will need to wear their PE kits.

As well as the workshops, year 3 pupils will have the chance to watch primary and secondary students from The Royal Ballet School perform a ballet class demonstration at the Wyvern Theatre and we guarantee they will be inspired at first hand by the focus, discipline and talent of these young dancers. This demonstration will take place on Tuesday 24th September.

All children will need a packed lunch on this day.

The Royal Ballet School's mission is to nurture, train and educate exceptional young dancers from all backgrounds for the Royal Ballet companies, and other leading UK and international companies.

The Primary Steps Programme is where it all begins, offering an engaging introduction to ballet both as an art form and a physical discipline and we hope that many of our year 3 pupils will want to continue dancing through the Primary Steps after-school classes run locally, or in other ways. To find out more, visit: https://www.royalballetschool.org.uk/participate/primary-schools/

For the demonstration, we will be travelling by coach and returning to school by 3:00pm (in time for normal home time).

Your child will need:

- To be in school for normal time.
- To wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking.
- To bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water.









There is no cost for this trip, but permission must be given via SCOPAY under Trips & Events by 16th September.

If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and require a school packed lunch, please email the office admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk by 16th September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lindsay Wood Headteacher